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Comments: I support the Pactola Reservoir-Rapid Creek Watershed Withdrawal. This is due to the following

reasons: the inherent value of clean water, preservation of pristine and sacred lands, and the value of recreation

in the wild. These inherent values are not easy to preserve and protect from human affairs but should be

protected nevertheless. I urge you to please expedite the Withdrawal proposal to the Secretary of the

Department of Interior. Thank you.


